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Dear users of Kaltura video portal (on media.kpu.ca),  
 

We have planned to migrate media.kpu.ca to the cloud on Wednesday, May 25th, 2022. As a 
result, this website will be unavailable that entire day. This will impact all users who use 
media.kpu.ca in the following ways: 

·       Embedded a video via embed link 

·       Shared a video using the shared link

·       Logged in to media.kpu.ca 

 
To ensure a smooth transition, we ask that you do not use the site until the migration is
complete.  
 
What will you need to do post-migration?  
 
Links – Following the migration, all existing links that have been shared or embedded will need 
to be updated (please see hyperlinks above for instructions on how to update). 
 
Custom Playlists – Custom playlists will need to be recreated in the new environment. If 
assistance is required, please contact the T&L/IT Service Portal. 
 
Sincerely,
The Teaching & Learning Commons
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